The Flaget Museum

Xaverian Hall
St. Xavier High School Campus

Under the aunspices of the Plaget Humui #fssociation 1942-1974

Contact Information
Cindy Chipps, Curator 502 955-9238
4027 Brooks Hill Rd, Brooks, KY 40109 cchipps@iccable.com

With three graduates
of Flaget now celebrating
fifty years in the priesthood,
| thought it might be 5 Lol |
appropriate at this time to O e Mhood.
recognize all of the Flaget | ~ Archdiocese of Louisville.
students who became priests.
In the front of the room is a
photo board which hangs in
the museum which
recognizes our Flaget priests Father John D. Deatrick
and minister who are still in . ~ Class of 1951
God's service or have passed. '

The museum is still looking
for vintage memorabilia to
be included in the displays.
Athletic programs,
educational material, sports
letters, school newspapers,
just about anything that has
attachment to Flaget. Bring
your items to any luncheon
or drop them off at St. X.
Even if you have nothing to
drop off, stop in the museum,
sign the visitor sheet, and
show the people at St X that
there is still a big interest in

Flaget- The Flaget Alumni Association
sincerely thanks each of them for their
religious service and commitment to our Archdiocese.
May God bless each of you as you continue
on your journey of faith.

Father £ogene Scheich
— Class of 1952

Father Timothy A. Fogan
— Class of 1057




